Gospel Radio Latin America

Dear Partner in the Ministry of Christ
Greeting in the name of Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior!

First, | want to thank each of you for standing with Gospel Radio Latin America in the midst of our transition from my
father’s homegoing to my taking over the ministry operations. You are truly a blessing to us, as you were to my dad.
Thank you for your continued prayerful and financial support.

Both the ministry, Gospel Radio Latin America, as well as our radio program, La Palabra de Vida (The Word of Life) are

branching out and looking and sounding a little different these days. The program now has a new opening music bed, a
new announcer, new intros, outros, and announcements each week. One thing we have not changed is the message of

the gospel!

The preacher for La Palabra de Vida is Brother Elias Enriquez. Bro Enriquez has been the voice of the program for many
years. He currently lives in Toluca, Mexico, which is located a few miles west of Mexico City.

La Palabra De Vida has always blessed listeners with good, biblically based music as well as solid Bible preaching and
teaching. One of the musical artists we have used in the past is Manuel Bonilla, a world renown Christian music
evangelist. Bro. Bonilla, originally from Mexico, is passionate about the Lord, and has been gifted by God with an
immense talent for singing. Therefore, we have partnered with Manuel Bonilla Ministries and we are excited to announce
that Bro Bonillais now the sole musical vocalist of the program! | encourage you to listen to one of the programs and
hear for yourself!

When my father was president of this ministry, we never had an internet web presence. Now we do! Our new website
addresses are:

For Gospel Radio Latin America —www.qgospelradiolatinamerica.com

For the radio program, La Palabra de Vida — www.lpdv.org

On these websites, people are able to access updated information, such as a copy of each month’s newsletter, be able to
listen to the radio program episodes as podcasts, learn about the ministry and the vision, read a salvation message for
those who may not know Christ, see a list of stations, and be able to financially assist the ministry.

Each site has the ability to see them in either Spanish or English, so whichever language the viewer speaks, they can
have the gospel given to them, learn all about the ministry and be able to hear the programs on the internet as well.

In fact, we are going all digital in our communications. All of our newsletters will now be in digital/email form. If,
however, someone does not have an email address, then we will send them letters in the mail. The digital newsletters will
also be posted on the www.gospelradiolatinamerica.com website as well.

One other addition is that we are also partnering with Fundamental Baptist World-Wide Mission (Ernest Gambrell) to
provide us with biblical discipleship courses for folks who contact us needing discipleship, especially in places where a
mission work/church is not available.

God is doing some amazing things and we are blessed to be a part of it all. With new stations coming online, to reaching
a new internet audience, as well as a greater influence here in the United States by targeting the radio program to the
Spanish Speaking people here in major cities in America, God is at work, and you are a part of that! Thank you!

Again, thank you for your continued prayerful and financial support of this Kingdom work!

Praying you had a very blessed Dia De Accion de Gracias (Thanksgiving Day)!
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